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Roane County Historical Society is proud to announce the 15th Annual Genealogical Fair will be held
Saturday, September 26, 2009 from 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM at Heritage Park in Spencer.

When: September 26, 2009 from 9:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M.

Where: Heritage Park Community Building
110 Church Street, Spencer, WV

There will be signs posted in the area to show the directions to the fair. (For a map, click here.)

Please join us and enjoy the day researching your family roots in Roane County and surrounding
areas. Everyone is welcome.

(To see pictures of some of the fun at last year's fair click here.)
To reserve a display area, or for further information, you may contact:

Johanna Nutter
johanna@wvroane.org

or contact us by mail at:

Roane County Historical Society
P.O. Box 161

Spencer, WV 25276-0161

More information will be posted as it becomes available, so check back on this page for updates.
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